
          Class 5 Newsletter              Spring Term – 24/3/23 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone the 

school office, come and see me or contact me via email at k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

In class... 
  
English 
In English we have read 

a new class novel – an 

abridged version of War 

of the Worlds by H.G. 

Wells. The children 

have also been writing 

about a fictional planet.  

 

Maths 

In Maths we have been 

looking at fractions, 

decimals and 

percentages and the 

relationships between 

them.   

 

Other Learning 

The children have been 

busy in D.T learning 

about food hygiene and 

preparation.  They have 

been learning about 

healthy food choices 

and have designed a 

menu.  In R.E. we have 

been answering the 

question, Who is Jesus? 

In Science we have 

been finding out about 

our Solar System and 

researching the objects 

in it.  

Notices… 
Borwick Assembly  
Thank you to all our families who attended our ‘Borwick Celebration’.  I am sure you will agree that the children had a 

fantastic time on their trip!  It was lovely to see you all ☺   

 

Homework Packs for Easter 

The children will be bringing a Homework Pack home for the Easter Holidays.  I know that the holidays can be busy times but 

I would really appreciate it if you can allow your child some time and support so they are able to complete this. It will greatly 

benefit their learning. Many thanks.  

 

Year 6 ‘Showcase’ Afternoon - Wednesday 29th March (1:45 – 3pm) in our classroom.   

We look forward to welcoming those who are able to attend!  You will be treated to a menu and food prepared by the 

children as part of their learning in D.T.  

 

Lent Appeal  

Our Lent appeal this year is in support of ‘Make a Wish UK’ – this charity which supports children with critical illness has 

been voted for by the children in school.  Their motto is ‘You have the power to light up the darkness’ which goes hand in 

hand with our school motto and beliefs.  We will be raising money next Friday 31st March in a number of ways: 

• ‘Make a wish’ in class!  The children will be able to buy a token for 50p to vote for the wish they would like to 

come true.  The children can vote as many times as they like.  The wish with the most tokens will win! 

Class 5 Wishes 

1. Art afternoon      2. Quiz afternoon      3. Afternoon with buddies      

4. Board game/card game afternoon     5.  Movie  afternoon 

Voting will begin on Monday 😊  

• Non-uniform day for a £1 donation  

• A cake sale – please send in any cake donations on Thursday 30th or Friday 31st.  Many thanks.  

Please support our Lent Appeal if you are able.  All contributions, however big or small, will be gratefully received.  

 

Parent’s Evening  

Thank you all parents that came to see me on Parents’ Evening.  It was great to have a chance to discuss your child.  Thank 

you for your continued support ☺   

Don’t Forget! 
Homework will be sent out on a Thursday – please return to school the following Tuesday.  
OPEN DOOR – Monday 3:20pm until 3:40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you 

may have. 

Important Dates 
Wednesday 29th March – Class 5 ‘showcase’ afternoon for parents 1:45pm – 3:00pm (see above for details) 
Friday 31st March – ‘Make a Wish’ Lent Appeal in school (see above) 
Monday 3rd April – Easter Celebration day in school – the children will be enjoying some egg-citing Easter activities! 
Tuesday 4th April – Easter Praise Celebration @ 10am.  Parents are very welcome to join us ☺ 
Wednesday 5th April – Decorate an egg competition.  Please send entries in on this day. School closes for Easter @ 2pm 
Monday 17th April – School reopens @ 8:45am 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – SATs Week for Year 6 children 

Special News  
Congratulations to recent winners of my certificates ☺  

Curriculum Award 
Elissa – for fantastic work in all subjects and a brilliant diary entry in English  
Adam – for perseverance and determination in Booster classes 

Matthew – for consistently good behaviour and choices in class resulting in effective learning        
Christian Value/Diamond 9 
All of Class 5 – for showing friendship, compassion, love, patience and trust  
Daisy – for shining the Christian values of trust, compassion, forgiveness and friendship  

 

Miss Morris (Class Teacher) ☺  
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